From: Allison MacEwen

To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: opposition to PD527 — New Retail Gasoline Outlet Application — D.P. Murphy
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:09:12 AM

From: Allison MacEwen
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 1:19 PM
Subject: FW: opposition to PD527 — New Retail Gasoline Outlet Application — D.P. Murphy

From: Matt Payne [mailto:MPayne@petrinmechanical.com]

Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 10:54 AM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: opposition to PD527 — New Retail Gasoline Outlet Application — D.P. Murphy

Good Moring Allison.

As a former resident of Bordon-Carlton, I'd like to voice my opposition to this proposal on the

grounds that a 4™ fuel station & full time fast food location is unnecessary. The town and
surrounding areas can barely support the 3 that are there, and other than lone oak brewery, there
are no local restaurants in that area that operate year round.

Thank you

Matt Payne

Estimator
mpayne@petrinmechanical.com
780-695-7710 (Cell)

902-831-2272 (Home)
5:00 a.m —2:00 p.m MST
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